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Sean Cowan
풍림 아이원
서현동, 분당구, 성남시
Tel# (010-4968—8802)

scowa059@uottawa.ca

December 5th, 2010

ESL AGENT
Dear Sir or Madam,
I want to teach for the rest of my life - that is why I studied English in university, why I got my TEFL certificate afterwards, and why I began teaching a year ago. I am energetic and I enjoy myself in the classroom. I go to any length to keep the students interested, and I consider it the world's most rewarding honor to be entrusted with the responsibility of helping kids learn and grow at this critical stage in their lives.

My teaching style is informed by my study of TEFL theory, which stressed engagement, study, and activation in the classroom. The trial and error of experience has given me an arsenal of activities, simple definitions, and classroom management techniques that make teaching that much more enjoyable and effective by keeping kids focused. To get kids excited and focused, the teacher must first be energetic and passionate about what they are teaching. Organization is another critical ingredient.
Organization and planning are essential to a successful class; organization reinforces order, leaves no window of hesitation where the children can become distracted or bored, and maximizes the effectiveness of precious class time. It is entirely impossible, however, to prepare for everything, and a teacher survives on their ability to improvise responses to questions.

To answer questions, to give instructions, or to explain difficult concepts, the trick is to use simple language, gestures, and examples. Much of teaching is finding succinct ways of speaking, which is precisely what I practiced in university – I wrote innumerable essays. In essays clarity and brevity are golden. But I have also learned that a teacher must always check understanding; kids are sometimes very clever at masking their ignorance. A good teacher must be just as clever at testing how they have arrived at their answers.
Although a class should be challenging and introduce new concepts, kids must feel comfortable - that is the bedrock of success. A nervous child will not guess, will not raise their hand, will not participate in discussions, will not enjoy themselves and will not learn. The first step, then, is to create a warm, friendly environment that kids can respond to and not feel self-conscious in. Only once a student has confidence are they ready to really start experimenting with the language, and practice freely. It is the teacher's responsibility to build that confidence, and to foster that friendly atmosphere.

I have learned an enormous amount in the last year, but I am far from finished acquiring new skills or refining the one’s I’ve picked up. To that end I hope to continue teaching. I have been fortunate enough to call Korea my home for the last twelve months, and I can think of nowhere I’d rather be for the next twelve months. I’ve quite fallen in love with the place, and would be grateful to carry on here. I hope we can arrange to work together soon, and begin a mutually beneficial relationship.

Sincerely, 

Sean Cowan
	Sean Cowan

	풍림 아이원, 서현동, 분당구.  Tel# (010-4968-8802) Email: scowa059@uottawa.ca


	Objective
	Teaching is my lifelong career choice. I would like to gain more teaching experience, to learn, to grow, and to chase excellence through new challenges.


	Education
	ITTT International

July – September 2009

· TEFL Certificate, (a 100-hour course)

Internationally recognized TEFL certificate course, with a practical emphasis on teaching skills, language awareness, phonology and classroom management.



	
	University of Ottawa

January 2004 – April 2009

· Bachelor of Arts, with a Major in English


	
	STFX High School

September 1999 – June 2003

· Bilingual Certificate for French

Issued by Ontario Provincial Government to those who pursue a French immersion program and complete French course standards.



	Experience
	Kid’s College (Pangyo)
January 2010 – January 2011

3F KT Building, 730 Sampyong-dong, Bundang-gu, Seongnam-Si, Kyonggi-Do.
I taught kindergarten students in an immersion program, meaning I taught them all subjects (including art, gym, and music) and was their only teacher. I taught beginner and intermediate elementary students in the afternoon. My paperwork responsibilities included weekly study schedules, monthly study schedules, monthly evaluation reports, and making monthly tests. I also gave parent interviews on multiple scheduled and unscheduled occasions.



Reference: 

Joy Kim

Head Supervisor of Kid’s College (Pangyo)




Cellphone: 010) 4489-6126




Kid’s College Pangyo TEL: 031-701-8080 
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